Dedication and strength
deserves praise

The Tundra Times would like to take this opportunity to thank
Marilyn Richards for her dedicated support and strength in the rebirth
of this newspaper. Her history with the paper allowed an important
communication link to be revived.

Because of the restructuring of management and operations of the
Tundra Times, publication dates will change temporarily. For the next
two months, the Tundra Times will publish every other week. In July,
we will once again publish on a weekly hl.ilil Yuur putlm and
understanding is appreciated,

If you have experienced any difficulties in ruunivlni your newspa-
per, please let our office know. Our database will be upm:l running at
full capacity shortly.

If you have any suggestions on what you would Iikotuu&ln the
Tundra Times, feel free to diop us a line. And, of course, we are always
looking for account representatives and stringers.



